
From: AGO - CAP
To: amikulec@clarkhill.com
Subject: Public Records Act Request - Mikulec, Angelyn - Clark Hill - U.S. Gold Holdings, LLC, etc.
Date: Thursday, March 10, 2022 2:09:48 PM
Attachments: Clark Hill Public Records Request.pdf

Re: Public Records Act Request
 
Dear Angelyn Mikulec:
 
After review of your records request dated March 4, 2022, received by our office March 9, 2022, we
have determined that we have no records that are responsive to your request. The Consumer
Assistance Program has no records of complaints against the entities specified in the request, “U.S.
Gold Holdings, LLC, USG Intermediate, LLC and U.S. Money Reserve, Inc., United States Rare Coin &
Bullion Reserve, U.S. Rare Coin & Bullion Reserve; United States Money & Bullion Reserve, United
States Money and Reserve, Legendary Precious Metals, Legendary Precious Metals, presented by
U.S. Money Reserve,” since August 1, 2021. 
 
A copy of your original request is attached for your convenience. To the extent you feel information
has been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Deputy Attorney General, Joshua Diamond. Such
appeal should be in writing:

Joshua Diamond
Deputy Attorney General
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

Sincerely, 

Crystal Baldwin
Consumer Assistance Program
Office of the Attorney General
State of Vermont
 
Mailing Address:
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
 
Phone:  800-649-2424
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